
RESOURCE SHARING COMMITTEE BOARD REPORT 
November 8, 2011 
 
Resource Sharing (Heidi Schroeder) 
 
John Coffey has joined the Resource Sharing Committee.  
 
NLM Duplicates 
NLM duplicate books from the last shipment were distributed at the MHSLA 
conference on 9/22/11 and via UPS on 10/7/2011, costing MHSLA $94.07.  
 
16 of the 55 leftover books from previous shipments were claimed during the 
MHSLA 2011 poster session. The 39 unclaimed titles will be sent to MSU’s 
Surplus.  
 
Procedure Manuals 
The Resource Sharing and Group Purchasing procedure manuals need to be 
updated, as both committees’ actual procedures differ from those stated in the 
manuals.  
 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Heidi Schroeder 
Chair, Resource Sharing 
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